
Anamite Solar, LLC 
30 W Hubbard St. 
Chicago, IL  
demian@cultivate-power.com 
412-420-9097 

Date: August 4, 2025 

 
Dear Kane County Board and Zoning Office: 

As part of the environmental review for the proposed 2.7 MWac community solar project 
located in Plato Township, Kane County, Illinois known as Zoning Petition 4664, the project 
site has been assessed for the presence of jurisdictional wetlands and Waters of the U.S. 
(WOTUS) under the Clean Water Act via a Level 1 Wetland Delineation, which was 
submitted as Document 30 of the application. 

At this time, we have determined the need for a level 2 wetlands delineation and are 
coordinating with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) and plan to complete these 
items in the fall of 2025. 
 
All required documentation and agency coordination will be completed prior to building 
permit issuance. The project will fully comply with all applicable federal, state, and local 
environmental regulations, including those under Section 404 of the Clean Water Act. 
Additionally, we will adhere to all wetland, drainage, and stormwater requirements 
established by Kane County and any other relevant jurisdictions. Best management 
practices will be employed as necessary to prevent any off-site impacts and ensure 
protection of nearby environmental features. 

Please feel free to contact us should you require additional information or documentation. 

Sincerely, 
Nadeem Demian 
Development Manager 

 


